
Dear Sir / Madam, 

I wish to register my support for the proposed measures in York Street as part of the wider city 
centre scheme.  Whilst I recognise that there may be inconvenience for one individual here,  this has 
to be balanced against the wider public good which this scheme will bring in terms of the feeling of 
security,  but also the freedom and safety that streets closed to motorised traffic gives to cyclists and 
pedestrians.   This now has the added imperative of the  'modal shift' of transport from cars to 
'active travel'. 

Please overrule this single objection for the greater good of both citizens and visitors to the city. 

Nick  XXXXX 

Bath resident. 

 


